TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
AGARTALA

NOTIFICATION

Agartala
No. F. 11(28-4)-Rectt. /TPSC/2022 Dated 19th May, 2025.

It is for information of all concerned that a significant number of candidates have been
submitting inquiries and representations regarding the eligibility criteria for recruitment to
various posts under the different Department of Government of Tripura. The advertisements and
notifications for those recruitment process, published by the Commission, are based on the
recruitment rules and other documents provided by the respective departments of the
government.

It is important to clarify that the formulation and amendment of recruitment rules fall
under the jurisdiction of the Government. The Commission’s role is to suggest or propose
relevant information during the process of these amendments, but it does not have the authority
to unilaterally change the eligibility criteria or recruitment rules.

In the given context candidates are advised to carefully review the eligibility criteria
outlined in the recruitment advertisement/notifications and to submit any specific queries or
concerns regarding these criteria to the appropriate departments of the government responsible
for the recruitment process.

The Commission will not entertain any representation on eligibility criteria outlined in the
recruitment advertisement/notifications as it does not have the authority to unilaterally change

the eligibility criteria or recruitment rules.
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